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To strengthen the interactions and exchanges with the
community, community forums will be organized regularly
for briefing of latest update on QMH Redevelopment Project
and collection of views. The first community forum in
2018 was held on 7 March at Aberdeen Kai-fong Welfare
Association. Valuable views were collected and will be taken
into account for the refinement of the detailed design.
The second community
forum will be held in | = i—_
4Q 2018. All members |
of the public are
welcome to join.
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Should you have any enquiries or comments in relation
to the Redevelopment Project, please contact:
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Planning & Commissioning Team, Queen Mary Hospital

Z B Email: gmh_redevelopment@ha.org.hk
& 5% Telephone: 2255 3926
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The Redevelopment of QMH, phase 1 — main
works involves the demolition of Clinical
Pathology Building, University Pathology
Building (HKU) and Housemen Quarters
for the construction of a new block.

The preliminary design concept of New
| Block is as follows: |
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Patient-oriented design
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The New Block will adopt a patient-oriented design and be
equipped with state-of-the-art medical equipment, with
well-coordinated services and convenient connection
between the Accident and Emergency Department and hot
floors such as operating theatres and Intensive Care Unit so
as to strengthen emergency services for critical patients.
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Provision of 5 link bridges connecting

the New Block and Block K
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For more cost-effective and efficient operations, link

bridges will be provided on some of the floors of New Block
connecting Block K.
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ary Design of New Block
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Rooftop helipad
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A rooftop helipad solely for medical emergency purposes will
be provided to enhance patient transfer services. In order to
minimize the potential noise disturbance induced by the
helicopters, various mitigation measures will be adopted in
the design and operations of the rooftop helipad. Floors close
to the roof will not be used as in-patient wards as far as
possible. Other measures include installation of noise barriers
and noise reducers, avoidance of flying over densely
populated areas and adoption of quiet procedure when

helicopte

r is making an approach or departure, etc.
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New Link Bridges
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Stacking of New Block (Tentative)
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Provision of a new vehicular ingress and
egress point from Pokfulam Road to the
New Block
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To alleviate the traffic congestion of the existing hospital
main road and to facilitate traffic diversion, an additional
vehicular ingress and egress point from Pokfulam Road to
the New Block will be provided for enhancement of
hospital emergency services.

FETEEE™ Timeline of the main works
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Members of the Panel on Health Services of the Legislative
Council supported the Redevelopment of QMH, phase 1 -
main works in the Panel meeting on 19 March 2018.
The project will be submitted to the Public Works
Subcommittee of Finance Committee (FC) and the FC of
LegCo. Subject to the funding approval from the FC, the
main works is planned to commence in 4Q 2018 for
completion in 2024.






